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MEMORAtlDUM FOR: RES Directors, A/D's, Branch Chiefs

FROM: R. M. Scroggins, Director
Administration & Resource Control Staff

SUBJECT: QUESTI0i45 AND Ii!FORMATI0H i!EEDS FROM IE THREE MILE ISLAND
IllVESTIGATIO!1

Attached for your information is a copy of a memorandum from the

Office of Inspection and Enforcement dated May 31, 1979, regarding direct

written input to li. C. Moseley, of IE Headquarters, en the above subject.

The deadline for RES input has been extended to June 14, 1979. All memoers

of your staff are welcome to comment if they so desire.

Ronald M. Scroggins, Director
Administration & Resource Control Staff

Enclosure:
As stated
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